The Newburg United School Board met in special session July 8, 2019. President Scott Hunskor called the meeting to order at 6:45 pm. Present: Nathan Boll, Karlene Wyman, and TJ Streich. Absent: Bryan Pease, Jason Blada and Sommer Zimmer. Also present: Elementary/High School Principal Bob Beaudrie and Business Manager Darcy Lamoureux.

Hunskor read a letter of resignation from Taylor Kippen as the 5th and 6th grade teaching position for the 2019-20 school year. Discussion followed. Boll moved to accept resignation and to charge Mrs. Kippen liquidated damages in the amount of \$1,500 as per the negotiated agreement, seconded by Streich.

Roll call Vote: Wyman-yes, Streich-yes, Boll-yes, Hunskor-yes. MCU

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm.

Darcy Lamoureux, Business Manager

Scott Hunskor, Board President